The following question was asked regarding Board Item FM4. Financial and Federal Single Audit Report - Auditor General

Question:

Is this the same report we received about 1 month ago?

Response:

No. This is the Auditor General’s Audit Report based on their audit of the District’s Annual Financial 

Report for FY 2003-2004.  The Auditor General (AG) does an audit of each school district every three years. When 

the AG performs this audit they also perform the Single Audit required on Federal funds by the Office of 


Management and Budget (OMB) Circular A-133. The previous audit report presented to the Board was conducted by our 

outside auditors, KPMG. KPMG’s audit covered the same time period but excludes the single audit review of federal 

funds. When we contract for our outside auditor, we attempt to coordinate this effort in their contract. 
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-----Original Message-----

From: Tom Lynch 

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2005 8:24 PM

To: Board Office; Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore

Cc: Tom Lynch

Subject: Request for additional information 

Request for additional information

Request From:
Tom Lynch

Division:

Financial Management

Description:
FM4. Financial and Federal Single Audit Report - Auditor

General

Is this the same report we received about 1 month ago?

